
Welcome! We’re Glad You’re Here! 

Pastors Jon Larson & Amelia Houdek would love to connect with you, say hello.  

Listening devices are available at the Welcome Desk. 

Childcare is provided for infants–3 years in the Nursery. 

Kids of the Kingdom education classes (ages 3–5th grade) 

  are offered during both service hours, September–May. 

Notary Services available, email 

dianne.johnson@kingofkingswoodbury.org to arrange time. 

 

 Church Council 

 Please see the Meet the Team page on our website for contact information 

Jen McKinnon ∙ Council President Christina Gandhi ∙ Council Vice President 

Jason Livingston ∙ Council Vice President Kevin Schwartz ∙ Finance Chair  

Tami Olson ∙ Secretary  Rebecca Kurtz ∙ Member at Large  

Meisha Berg ∙ Member at Large  

 

Spiritual Practices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Connect 

Check out our website and app for additional information. Interested in receiving our 

weekly E-newsletter ∙ go to our website and scroll down to the E-newsletter registration or 

email the church office. 

 

GATHER & PRAISE 

Prelude Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing 

Welcome & Announcements 

Gifts In Action 

Through your generosity, lives are being changed, hope is taking root, and the 

presence of Christ is being made visible in our community and beyond. 

 

Brief Order for Confession and Forgiveness p. 94 

Opening Hymn Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing ELW 807 

Kyrie p. 147 

Hymn of Praise Glory to God in the Highest p. 148 

Prayer 

Special Music  Be Thou My Vision Anne Benjamin, solo 

 

THE WORD 

Bible Reading  Titus 2:7-8 p. 969 

Children’s Message 

Message        “Full Time Modeling Jobt” Pastor Jon Larson 

 

OUR RESPONSE  

Hymn of the Day/Offering      Amazing Grace ELW 779 

Offertory Prayer 

Offertory              Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow p. 885 

Apostles’ Creed  p. 105 

Prayers / The Lord’s Prayer  p. 154 

Special Music  You Raised Me Up Anne Benjamin, solo 

 

BLESSING & SENDING 

Blessing of the Tanzania Mission Team 

Benediction & Sending  

Sending Hymn      We Are Called ELW 720 

Postlude    

 
1583 Radio Drive, Woodbury, MN 55125 ∙ Monday-Friday, 9:00am – 3:00pm 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP 

 

Sunday, July 20 

9:30am Traditional Service 

 

Jim Lindstrom ∙ Organist 

Emily Johnson ∙ Cantor 

mailto:dianne.johnson@kingofkingswoodbury


Mid-Summer Giving Update 

As we reach the heart of summer, we pause with thankful hearts for all that God 

has already done through your generosity and for the lives being touched through 

ongoing ministry. Your giving helps create spaces for transformation, connection, 

renewal and hope. 

 

As we look ahead to what’s still to come, we hive with hope-filled expectation 

knowing that God’s Holy Spirit will continue to work in and through this family of 

faith. Thank you for being part of the story, both in what has been and in all that 

will be. Your gifts truly make an impact! 

  

July Goal - $199,149 

July Actual - $86,522 

  

Notice Regarding 2
nd

 Quarter Statements ∙  

We want to inform you that the 2nd quarter giving statements will be delayed due 

to the implementation of a new software system here at King of Kings. This new 

system will ultimately allow us to serve you more efficiently and provide improved 

giving records and communication. However, during this initial rollout, we 

appreciate your patience as we work to ensure all information is accurate and up 

to date. If you have any immediate questions about your giving, please don't 

hesitate to contact the office at 651-738-3110.  

Thank you for your continued generosity and faithful support of King of Kings and 

please enjoy the 2nd quarter newsletter arriving in your mailboxes soon!  

 

Parking Lot Construction ∙ We are 

excited to announce phase one of parking lot 

repairs and resurfacing. This project will 

begin on Monday July 28
th
 with the 

completion on Friday August 1
st
. During that 

time, please use the North Entrance off of 

Radio Drive and park in the North lot to 

access the building. 

 

 

        Upcoming Events      

Garden Tuesdays ∙ 9am-12pm, join us to beautify the church gardens 

Cancer Support Group ∙ 2
nd

 Monday of the month, 6:30pm, Room 302 

Grief Support Group ∙ Tuesdays 2-3:30pm starting July 29, Room 108 

Quilters ∙ 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesdays of the month, 12:30-2:30pm, West Rooms 

Loaves & Fishes ∙ 3
rd
 Wednesday of the month, 4-7pm, St Mathew’s Church 

Prayer Shawl Ministry ∙ 2
nd

 Thursday of the month, 9-11am, Gathering Space  

Men’s Sunday D Group ∙ July 20, 10:45am, Youth room 

Men’s D Groups ∙ July 21 and/or 22, 6:30am, Youth room 

Skoolie ∙ July 24, 5-6:30pm, Armstrong Elementary, Cottage Grove 

Men’s Resolute Bible Study ∙ July 26, 8:30am, Cafe 

Men’s Sunday D Group ∙ July 27, 10:45am, Youth room 

 

    Visit our website www.kingofkingswoodbury.org for more events & details 

Prayer Prompt  
Today, we lift up in prayer our students heading to 

camp this week. As they go off to new and unique 

environments, may they encounter God in fresh and 

powerful ways, grow in their faith and experience the joy of community. Bless and 

equip the leaders and counselors who will guide them and may God’s hand of 

peace be with those feeling nervous or anxious about leaving home. May this be 

an experience that stirs their hearts and excites them to discover what’s next for 

them. Amen 

 

 

Summer Adventures 

**All camps are full for this summer, registrations for next summer will open late January 

early February 2026** 

Even though we don’t have formal education in the summer months, 

our students stay busy! 

 

∙We started the summer with 206 kids (age 4-4
th
 grade) at Vacation Bible School. 

∙This past week we had 102 girls (1
st
-5

th
 grade) at our American Girl camp.  

∙Today we have 11 kids (1
st
-3

rd
 grade) returning from Camp Wapo “Seeds 

Camp”, and 64 kids (4
th
-8

th
 grade) heading to Camp Wapo’s “Youth Camp” for 

the week. 

∙Next week we have 24 students (8
th
-12

th
 grade) and 4 adults going on a Montana 

Adventure trip. 

∙The first week of August we have 35 students (5
th
-8

th
 grade) at “Serve Camp”, 

serving at King of Kings and throughout the metro. 

 

A Special Thank You from King’s Sisters ∙ Thank you to all that contributed 

kitchen tools and the 22 King’s Sisters who constructed the kits. We made 102 

completed kitchen packs for Bridging and provided additional components to help 

them make more kitchen packs. Bridging is a nonprofit that provides donated 

furniture and household goods for those transitioning to housing stability. Bridging 

has served nearly 115,000 households and more than 345,000 individuals 

throughout the metro area. 

 

 

 

 

Donations to King of Kings 

Donate on line: Simply scan the QR code at left, or text 833-245-6561 

 

http://www.kingofkingswoodbury.org/

